Tango-LOﬂ, Torene

From: Gamache, Christopher

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 1:44 PM
To: Tango-Lowy, Torene

Subject: FW: 02-07-20 Milan property

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 12:46 PM
To: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov>

Cc: Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>; Peter Spear _>

Subject: 02-07-20 Milan property
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

| certainly hope the snow bank is higher and more well defined than that which is illustrated in this picture -
- as it seems to be a signage barrier only.

Please also ask the groomer to create a snow barrier [should be lots of available snow after this last storm]
and signage on the other end of my property as well. | appreciate the assistance.

Peter Spear

From: Gamache, Christopher

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 12:08 PM
To
Cc: Savage, Clinton
Subject: Milan property

Peter,

Here is the photo that mentioned earlier this morning. The club built up the snowbanks and posted signs leading onto
your property. Our District 1 Supervisor, Clint Savage, spoke with Fish & Game and asked that they run some patrols in
the area to ensure that sleds were not going through your road/property.

Clint is copied on this email. If you find something else going on you can email him or I. he has weekly contact with the
club and can relay concerns to them faster than | typically can

Thanks

Chris

Chris Gamache, Chief

NH Bureau of Trails

Parks & Recreation Division, DNCR
172 Pembroke Road

Concord, NH 03301
603-271-3254
Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov






